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 Mr and Mrs J 

Wood

AMEND2015/0842/P 10/03/2015  07:07:11 We are the next door neighbours and although we are not objecting in principle to the extensions we do 

wish to comment on certain criteria. This only refers to the side extension proposal and not the rear 

extension. We do not wish that the original boundary wall which divides no. 4 and no. 6 and has 

existed since the properties were built in the late 1890's be removed or modified. Also we would prefer 

that the roof of the new extension slopes down from the side of the property giving an equal height of 

2.36m running along the boundary wall. Currently the plans show that a wall height of over 3 metres 

will start directly next to our back door with a general decline down to 2.36m. We feel that this will 

obstruct light from our back door and also create a tunnel effect looking down the side of our property. 

Our line of vision looking out of our property will definitely be severely compromised. Also any 

exposed brickwork from the proposed extension that is visible from our side of the property should be 

in the original brickwork of the building namely of London Stock and also slate coloured tiles. We 

would also like to put on record that the intended works will undoubtedly create severe disruption to 

our enjoyment of our outside space creating a high level of noise, dust and privacy during the summer 

months. This is due to the very close proximity of the outlined works.

Ground Floor Flat

6 Ingham Road

London NW6 1 

DE

Page 36 of 45


